
 

 

Focus Group Recommendations 
 

Two focus groups will be convened to assist with identifying and assessing prospective Pace users in 
the corridor and to discuss the business and community demand for transit in the area. One focus 
group will include businesses in the area and the other will include local community service 
organizations. We kindly ask for your assistance in providing recommendations for focus group 

members below. The information provided during the focus groups will only be used for project 
purposes.  
 
 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Business/Employer: _______________________________________________________________ 

Title: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

City: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:________________________________     Email: ___________________________________ 

 

 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________________________________ 

Organization: _______________________________________________________________ 

Title: ____________________________________________________________________________ 

City: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:________________________________     Email: ___________________________________ 

 

Please return the focus group form via e-mail to aferguson@metrostrategiesinc.com or mail to: 

Abby Ferguson 
Metro Strategies 

526 Crescent Blvd. Suite 314 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

                                                                                                                                                      

Please provide a recommendation for the name of an employee or business for the focus group.  

Please provide a recommendation for the name of a community service organization for the focus group. 
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